
ERRATA 

January 24, 1990 

TO: All County Welfare  Directors 

REFERENCE:  All  County Letter No. 89-99, Dated 11/15/89 

SUBJECT: Food Stamp Repayment Notice  (DFA  377.7B) 
Food Stamp Repayment Notice - Final Notice 
(DFA 377.7B1) 

All County Letter No. 89-99 provided revisions to the   Food Stamp 
Repayment Notice (DFA  377.7B)  and Final Notice (DFA 377.7B1). 
The foreign language translation section lists the telephone 
number where  camera ready copies  in Spanish can  be obtained  as: 

(916) 445-8738 or ATSS  492-8738

The telphone number is incorrect. The correct telephone number
should read: 

(916) 323-9562 or_ ATSS 473-9562

We apologize for any inconvenience this may  have  caused.  Should 
you have any questions please contact Mr.  Cary Lemos  of my staff   
at  (916) 322-5387. 

Conrad De Castro, Chief 
Overpayment  Recovery Bureau 
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